
 

April 24, 2018 

Clover Point Pump Station: BC Hydro Service Works 

The Clover Point Pump Station is being upgraded and expanded as part of the Wastewater 
Treatment Project. The current pump station pumps sewage directly into the ocean. The 
expanded pump station will pump wastewater to the McLoughlin Point Wastewater Treatment 
Plant for tertiary treatment and provide bypass pumping to the existing outfall during extreme 
storm events.  

What to Expect  
 
A new electrical service feed will be constructed for the expanded pump station. This work will 
include:  

• Trenching across Dallas Road at the intersection of Clover Point Road.  
• Installation of electrical conduit and junction boxes within the trench to facilitate the 

installation of underground electrical cables. 

Work Hours   
• Work activities will take place from April 25 – May 4 between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  

 
Traffic Impacts  

• Single lane alternating traffic will be required on Dallas Road at the intersection of 
Clover Point Road to facilitate construction activities. 

• Temporary sidewalk closure on the north side of Dallas Road will be required. 
• Traffic control areas will be marked by cones, signs and controlled by flaggers. 
• Pedestrians will be re-routed around the construction zone via signage.  
• Access to the seawall and parking at Clover Point will remain open.  

About the Wastewater Treatment Project  

The Wastewater Treatment Project will provide tertiary treatment for wastewater from the 
core area municipalities of Victoria, Esquimalt, Saanich, Oak Bay, View Royal, Langford and 
Colwood, and the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations and will be complete by the end of 2020. 
 
For more information, please visit wastewaterproject.ca. 
 

 

 


